
 

 

University of Calcutta 

 

ATTENTION APPLICANT FOR MBA (FINANCIAL 

MANAGEMENT) 2016-2018 

 

GDPI in relation to admission for MBA (Financial 

Management), 2016-2018 will be held on 11th May, 2016. 

You are requested to report to the Office of the 

Coordinator, MBA (Financial Management), at 10.30 a. 

m. on 11.05.2016. Your Admit Card is being sent through 

post to your residential address. 


